
Parsons, Susan 

Subject: FW: question from Portland-Khabarovsk Sister City Association 

-----Original Message-----
From: Alan Ellis <aje0280@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 10:02 AM 
To: Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: question from Portland-Khabarovsk Sister City Association 

Hi Susan, 

Chido Dhliwayo advised me to contact you to find out if it would be possible for a visiting exchange group from 
Portland's sister city in the Russian Far East (Khabarovsk) to be formally welcomed by City Council and for the leader of 
the group to say a few words in response on the morning of September 12th. The group consists of English language 
students and adult supervisors from Gymnasium #5, which is in its third year of a reciprocal .educational travel exchange 
with Russian language students at Franklin H.S. 

Thanks for your assistance. 

Alan Ellis-President of the Portland-Khabarovsk Sister City Association 
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